
When:
Starts January 28 and will 

meet monthly and biweekly
5:30 to 7:30 p.m.

Where:
Stokes Wellness Center

3169 Hwy 8 South, Suite 200
Walnut Cove, NC 27052

Through funding made available from the National Institute of Food 
and Agriculture, Children, Youth and Family At-Risk Project, the Very 
Important Parents Curriculum and Program were developed. This 
curriculum is built on theoretical, research-based principles of parenting, 
relationship education, and life skill development and on two theories of 
instruction, component display theory and experiential learning.

The training covers:
•	Developing parenting, relationship and life skills
•	Cultivating child development and education skills
•	Using technology to promote two-way communication  

between parents and child care providers
•	 Increasing parent knowledge about social media as  

a positive tool for parent education

This curriculum will be facilitated by Patti Snyder from the  
Stokes Cooperative Extension.

To register or for more information:
Email amanda.smith@cardinalinnovations.org 
or call 336.705.8684.
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